This bill is another tax on our agricultural community that farmers cannot afford, nor can they increase prices to capture this cost,
Consumers rely on affordable food for their families, and bills like this continue to put family farms out of business, ultimately raising

food prices, adversely affecting those who struggle to put nutritious food on the table. Family farms turn into large corporate farms,
not what Oregonians want.



